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15/11/2021  19:19:542021/4663/P COMMNT Giles Ellwood My concern is that cyclists will simply ride in and out of Tower Court, which is pedestrian (with five blind 

corners) and also provides access to six residential properties. If the council does grant permission, can 

Cyclist Dismount signs at all the entrances to Tower Court be a condition? Bicycles travelling fast can be 

intimidating to pedestrians, and cause serious injury too. 

On another matter, why weren¿t the residents of Tower Court alerted to this application by Camden Council, 

to which we pay our rates? No notices have been displayed locally, nor letters received from the Planning 

Department. In fact the alert came from the CGCA, a voluntary organisation.
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